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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 				NEWS
								RELEASE

Contact: Sgt. M. Schroeder	
Phone: (608) 284-6155
Email:	Schroeder.mark@dannesheriff.com


Controlled Burning


Madison, WI: Thursday, April 02, 2020

The Dane County Sheriff’s Office would like to remind all residents that the Wisconsin DNR has cancelled all burning permits until further notice. Therefore, all burning debris in barrels, piles on the ground and grass or wooded areas with annual burning permits in DNR protection areas is prohibited at this time. We would also like to remind Dane County residents that the burning of yard waste, brush and agricultural areas is dangerous during this warm, dry, windy weather and these fires can easily get out of control.  Eliminating controlled burning will reduce wildfire risk, smoke for vulnerable populations and person-to-person contact. Emergency responders and firefighters have an increased need to take pandemic precautions so they remain available to continue to protect the public from wildfires and reduce the spread of COVID-19. We appreciate your patience and understanding. Remember to report wildfires by dialing 911 immediately.
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